
Sir/madam 
I just want to write a little letter saying that I think HB 4145 is not good in any amount and needs to be 
voted down. It’s is unconstitutional in the fact you are guilty in tell you are proven innocent. With no 
way to prove that you are innocent.  
Kevin Hamell  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


